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Carey Certo

From: Alison Livett <alison.livett@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 6:55 AM

To: Administration Email; Community Development Email

Subject: Strong opposition to Camas Station

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
To all it may concern 
I want to express my strong opposition to the Camas Station development. 
Situating a gas station so close to an elementary school is totally unacceptable and a danger to the health and safety of 
our children. The increased traffic in that location will also pose a danger to the many families on their way to school. I 
regularly drive Brady Road and find it hard to believe that the City would consider such a large development in the 
middle of a residential area. 
Thank you 
Alison 
 
Dr Alison Livett 
6739 NW Longbow Lane 
Camas, 98607 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 

Exhibit 118 CUP22-02


